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The Steering Committee demonstrates the solid  
advances of the YEP MED project 

 

The YEP MED project is moving towards the expected results at a great pace: more than 25 

training courses developed and more than 1300 participants 

The YEP MED Project (Youth Employment in the Ports of the MEDiterranean) has brought together 

the members of the Steering Committee on 7th, 8th and 9th of June in a hybrid way, physically at 

the Escola Europea - Intermodal Transport, in Barcelona, and online. 

Throughout the presentations of the different activities to be developed within the framework of 

the project, which aims to motivate employment in the logistics-port sector through specialised 

training focused on young people and women, they confirmed that the project is progressing in 

accordance with the objectives set and has become a key element of cooperation in the field of 

training and collaboration between logistics-port communities in the Mediterranean. 

The Project officers, Dua’a Qurie and Alessandro Zedda, together with Vincent Ernoux, member of 

the ENI Branch office in Valencia, participated actively in the meetings on behalf of the ENI CBC MED 

programme, as well as the members of the different logistic-port communities and their institutions: 

Aqaba Development Corporation (Jordan), Autorità di Sistema Portuale del Mar Tirreno Centro-

Settentrionale (Italy), Office de la Marine Marchande et des Ports and Institut Miéditerraneen de 

Formation Aux Métiers Maritimes (Tunis), Fundación ValenciaPort (Spain), Escola Europea - 

Intermodal Transport and Port de Barcelona (Spain), Chamber of Commerce of Beirut Mount-

Lebanon (Lebanon), Damietta Port Authority and Arab Academy for Science, Technology & Maritime 

Transport (Egypt). 

The steering commitee approved the extension of the project from 30 to 36 months, bringing the 

project to an end in September 2023. To date, it has been agreed that there will be two more 

meetings between the project partners: the next steering committee meeting to be held in 

Civitavecchia at the end of this year and the final project event to be held in Damietta in June 2023. 

So far, the partners of the project have developed more than 25 training courses with the 

participation of more than 1300 participants in all the countries involved in the project. As a whole 

and analysing the results obtained at this stage of the project, YEP MED has proved to be of great 

added value for the different port communities, aligning the needs of the sector with training, 

providing an innovative methodology for training future workers and inviting cooperation between 

people, communities and countries in the Mediterranean. 
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The YEP MED project has a budget of 2.9 million euros, with a 90% contribution from the European 

Union, and a duration of 30 months from its start in September 2020. For more information, please 

contact Concha Palacios from project office at: concha.palacios@portdebarcelona.cat or visit the 

website. 
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